
Faith Christian School 

First Grade Supplies List 

 

Teacher: Mrs. Laurie Swann 

 

Dear First Grade Parents, 

 

 Welcome to this exciting year in the growth of your child!  I’m looking forward to knowing 

each of you better as we work together this year. 

 

 Please put all supplies in a brown grocery bag & label with your child’s name.  Supplies  

each child will need are as follows: 

 

1   -   NKJV Bible (New King James Bible – (available at Back to School Night)  $15  

        * Please purchase Bible from school.  As we learn to use the Bible on our own, it is     

         extremely helpful if the students have the same Bible.  

 1   -   Premier Agenda (available at Back to School Night) - $10.00 

 2 boxes   -   #2 pencils – sharpened (No decorated pencils please.)   

 2   -   Pencil bags or boxes 

 1   -   Box of 24 crayons – please label box 

 1   -   Box of sharpened colored pencils 

 5   -   Glue sticks – purple  

 1   -   Ruler for inches and centimeters – wooden only – no plastic 

      -   A backpack (no rolling backpacks please) 

 2   -   Packs of dry erase markers and an old sock for an eraser (please keep markers  

          packaged.  Do not label.) 

 4  -    Folders – two red, two yellow – plastic with pockets 

 4   -   Large containers of baby wipes 

 1   -   Box of markers (washable - thin tips) 

1   -   Box of addition and subtraction flashcards #1-12 (available at Walmart, Dollar Store, CVS) 

1   -   Pair of scissors 

1   -   Box of Kleenex 

  

 Other things may be needed during the school year and will be communicated to you as 

needed. 

 

 We will have a midmorning “Nutrition Break” during which fruit, crackers, cheese, carrot or 

celery sticks would be acceptable.   

Due to severe, life-threatening peanut allergies, the School Board has decided 

that Faith Christian will be a Peanut-Free School on both campuses. 

Please do not bring any foods that contain peanut products to school.   

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our school safe for all students. 

 

 Please feel free to contact me about any questions or concerns you have as the school year 

progresses.  I would prefer to talk to you after school rather than before due to the time pressure of 

the morning.  You may contact me at lswann@fcs-k12.org 

 

In His Service, 

Laurie Swann             
Updated 5/23     
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